You are invited to a Zoom webinar.
When: Nov 16, 2021 06:30 PM Mountain Time (US and Canada)
Topic: Next Steps on the Affordable Housing Continuum

The League of Women Voter Missoula and Habitat for Humanity will co-sponsor a program on November 16 that will feature accomplishments, programs underway and challenges faced as our community addresses the daunting challenge of providing affordable housing.  This program will be an invitation for Missoula residents to weigh in key strategies and new programs; The City of Missoula and Missoula County are seeking public comment now.  

Come find out more about Missoula's Affordable Housing Trust Fund, Missoula County's Affordable Housing plan, challenges and ideas to lower costs of construction from Habitat for Humanity, and how you can contribute your ideas to all these efforts!

The League of Women Voters Missoula looks forward to your attendance and participation in this informational presentation and discussion about progress and next steps on affordable housing for the Missoula community.

Register in advance for this webinar:
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Av-BOIHmTOqJG0nGcwVH7A

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.



